M G mal | Lonzo Lester <lonzo.lester@russellcountyva.us>

Re:

1 message

John Matney <jkm@harborcompany.com> Wed, Feb 1, 2023 at 8:59 AM
To: Lonzo Lester <lonzo.lester@russellcountyva.us>

Good morning Lonzo

Our company would like the opportunity to meet with the Board and you to review the Paylor report and answer any
concerns ...

Kindest regards

John Matney

Sent from my iPhone

On Jan 31, 2023, at 8:17 PM, Lonzo Lester <lonzo.lester@russellcountyva.us> wrote:

John,

Sorry. I'm in Richmond working on projects and funding.

| will let Lou Ann know to put you on the agenda. Are you guys ready to go?
If you need anything else, please let me know.

Sincerely,

Lonzo Lester, MBA, VCO, CPC
County Administrator

Russell County Board of Supervisors
137 Highland Drive, Suite A

Lebanon, VA 24266

Office: 276.889.8000

Cell: 276.880.4396
lonzo.lester@russellcountyva.us

www.russellcounty.us

On Tue, Jan 31, 2023 at 2:59 PM John Matney <jkm@harborcompany.com> wrote:
Howdy Lonzo
How is everything going?
How is it looking for RCR to be invited to speak with board members in the March meeting?
Thanks
John

Sent from my iPhone



